



Invitation – Network Event & Reception

22 May 2015, 4:00 PM - Hörsaal 1, Neue Universität, Heidelberg

Dear Sir or Madam,

The relation between visiting scholars and their hosting institutions is a very special one: it is a challenge and, at the same time, an enormous opportunity. Can such a partnership be maintained, even though you leave Heidelberg, and lead to a long-lasting valuable benefit for both sides?

We invite you to discuss this topic during the Network Event "International Research Partnership: Challenge and Opportunity for Visiting Researchers and Hosting Institutions at Heidelberg University", 22 May 2015, 4:00 PM – Hörsaal 1, Neue Universität, Heidelberg.

This afternoon offers you insights into the importance and the role of international research for Heidelberg University and associated research institutions. Join us and discuss together with the President of Heidelberg University, Prof. Dr. Bernhard Eitel, and his esteemed colleagues ideas as well as expectations regarding international research partnerships and help shape the future of Heidelberg University. We look forward to welcoming numerous current visiting scholars and their supervisors as well as staff members of the university and other research institutions.

For further details and the online registration, please visit our website http://www.alumni.uni-heidelberg.de/en/research.html.

You all have chosen Heidelberg due to its reputation as an excellent research location with its high quality standard and international orientation. Like-minded colleagues from India and Italy will report on their 'Heidelberg Experience' during their research stay as well as and on their commitment to the university after leaving the Neckar. In doing so, these colleagues are role models for the Research Alumni Network of Heidelberg Alumni International (HAI). HAI with its network is the link between Research alumni from all over the world, across all disciplines and the university. The network's various offers range from online services and publications to short term grants – as well as opportunities to participate in research alumni conferences (nominations are now open for the upcoming one in September). The Research Alumni activities are supported by the Alexander von Humboldt Foundation (AvH).

Do you already feel like promoting Heidelberg as a research location? Is the idea of being a Research Ambassador appealing to you? You can already contact us today via research@alumni.uni-heidelberg.de – or learn more about the activities during the networking event.

We look forward to welcoming you on 22 May 2015. Best regards,

Silve RodenSey

Silke Rodenberg and the HAI-Team



